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Henceforth this day, no holiday lighting mounting clips may be left upon the grounds of any
client’s (commercial, residential, or otherwise) property in an unused state for properly affixing
said holiday lighting to gutters, or rooflines.

Strewn,and abandoned clips are viewed as trash, whether in good working condition, or in
post-service life non-functional status. Clips left, whether purposefully, or unintentionally, left
behind have become a leading complaint of clients in past years, both after installations, as well
as removals. A watchful eye should be placed upon the premises before exiting a property to
ensure proper disposal of all clips and any other trash produced by a Chilly Lighter’s activities.

Ratified this day January 2, 2017, and enforce everyday thereafter unless superseded by further
amendment or proper process of repeal.

Signed

President Barack Obama
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